
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 30th January 2023 

 

Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 
 
 

Whole school attendance - w/c 23rd January 2023 = 95.34% 
 
Tuesday 31st January – parent consultations taking place. 
 
Wednesday 1st February – School closed to Y3, Y4 and Y6 pupils 
*School remains open for Y5 pupils only. 
 
Thursday 2nd February – Y3 & Y4 Hi impact workshops 
 
 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd January 2023 
3C - 95%               3W – 87.33% 
 
A full and fun packed week for Year 3. 
 
It is Parents Evening on Tuesday, please book a slot if you have not already done 
so. Oxford Reading Buddy logins have all been sent home. Your child's level is 
written in their Reading Records to read at home.  
 
Please continue to login to Mathletics and Times Tables Rock Stars to complete 
homework tasks. 
 
Mrs Cartner and Miss Worthington 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd January 2023 
4M – 98.44%               4T – 95.2% 
 
Well done Year 4 for a fantastic week. Next week, 4M will be going swimming 
every afternoon. Please remember to pack a swimming suit/trunks, a towel and 
goggles. Hair must be tied up. 
 
4T’s swimming lessons will take place later in the term. 
 
Miss McKinney and Mr Ford 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 23rd January 2023 
5KW – 98.44%              5W – 94.69% 
 
Year 5 have bikeability sessions booked for next week.  Please ensure your child 
brings their bike and helmet in on the correct day they have been scheduled for. 
 
Please ensure all PE kits stay in school until half term. A number of children did not 
have all or part of their kits this week. Also, if your child wears tights for school, it 
might be worth popping some socks in their PE bag.  
 
Thank you 
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 



 
Y6 

 
Weekly attendance w/c 23rd January 2023 
6D – 97.06%               6S – 95.88% 
 
Well done 6S for fantastic behaviour for swimming this week. We’re super proud of 
how you have represented our school. 
 
A kind reminder that children should be reading aloud to an adult at least three 
times a week and this should be recorded in their new reading record. 
 
Thank you, 
Year 6 teachers 
 

 


